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Comments: A coaster should not be built. There is no need for one on the mountain. While there may be an

argument for more accessible activities for those who cannot partake in more traditional ones on the mountain,

such as hiking, a coaster is by far not the solution. The mountain should remain as it is. We have a city full of

options and many things for us to do. We do not need to further disturb and encroach on the spaces in which the

wild plants and animals of our community live. If we continue to take over the mountain, this very special and

unique place will never be the same. Do not build this coaster. Instead, meet with the broader community, hold

town-hall meetings, and create committees to explore other ways of meeting this goal in more sustainable and

less selfish ways.

 

Thank you.


